

100TH DISTRICT STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 30014 LANSING, MI 48909-7514 PHONE: (517) 373-7317 FAX: (517) 373-9469

E-MAIL: jonbumstead@house.mi.gov

MICHIGAN HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

JON BUMSTEAD

STATE REPRESENTATIVE

Richard J. Byrne Supplemental Housing Coordinator Vermont Department of Corrections 426 Industrial Avenue Suite 120 Williston, VT 05495

Dear Mr. Byrne:

This letter is being submitted to show my support for The GEO Group, Inc., in its bid to provide services to the Vermont Department of Corrections at the North Lake Correctional Facility in Baldwin, Michigan.

The North Lake Correctional Facility is well maintained and suitable for the housing of out of state inmates sentenced by the Vermont DOC. GEO will be able to recruit facility staff from Baldwin, Michigan and surrounding communities, providing much needed employment opportunities for locals.

I fully endorse the utilization of the North Lake Correctional Facility by the Vermont DOC. Your consideration of my support is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jon Bumstead

State Representative

Burnater

100th District

